

San Gabriel, CA 91776

May 9, 2016

Dear Billy, Billy, Billy, and William,

Thank you again for performing with the Yuma Orchestras on April 30th, 2016. We have never had the spark and excitement for any of our concerts. For many of our players, it was a once in a lifetime experience. It was truly a memorable evening for all, especially the audience. Even now, there are still compliments to me and the orchestra players. Everything from the workshop, rehearsals, and performance seemed to be magical.

We are so grateful to you for professionalism, being sincere and "real" people. I am seeing a big boost in my rehearsals because everyone is still so hyped about the experience.

Your support and belief in Yuma and the Yuma Orchestra
Association is very much appreciated. We are striving to keep classical
music alive in Yuma, AND especially "Classgrass".

Thank you, again, and I will recommend you to my fellow orchestra friends.

Sincerely, Janet Jones

Janet Jones, Arizona Western College Civic Orchestra Conductor and Yuma Orchestra Association Artistic Director